North Shore deer concern
residents

SO0S Glenshire is trying to raise $65,000 so the California
Department of Fish & Game will study the Verdi subunit of the
Loyalton-Truckee deer herd.

The group advocates responsible development that doesn’t
hinder the migration corridor of wildlife in the area.

The deer tend to summer in the Martis Valley and winter near
Verdi.

The last time the deer herd was studied was in 1982.

For more information, go to www.sosglenshire.org.
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